From: I
To: EN-OMB-IntellectualProperty

Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org

Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 4:50:26 PM

Dear ASMP member,

The Obama Administration is asking to hear from you, the creative backbone of our country, about
how intellectual property infringement affects your livelihood. The Administration is also seeking advice
on what the government could be doing to better protect the rights of artists and creators in our
country. Here’s a chance for you to be heard!

The deadline is tomorrow — Wednesday, March 24.

| just received this email a bit short notice.

The only comment | have at this point in time is that there shouldn’t be a time limit on copyright
infringement. The law states you have 3 years from the date of publication. How can you sue someone
in that time frame if you don’t know that they used your photograph. There should be no statute of
limitations.
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